
 

 

HM Government of Gibraltar • 6 Convent Place • Gibraltar GX11 1AA 

t +350 20070071    f +350 20076396    e pressoffice@gibraltar.gov.gi    w gibraltar.gov.gi 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
No: 688/2020 

Date: 5th October 2020 

EU Exit MoU Committees to meet in La Linea 

The third round of meetings of the MoU Committees agreed at the time of the UK/EU 
Withdrawal Agreement will take place in La Linea on 20 – 21 October. 

This is not to be confused with the separate, ongoing negotiations on the future relationship 
of Gibraltar with the European Union. 

The MoU Committees operate at a technical level and include representation of the 
Government of Gibraltar, the Government of the United Kingdom and different national, 
regional and local authorities from Spain. 

It will be recalled that the MoU Committees first met in Algeciras in February and that the 
second meeting took place in Gibraltar in June. 
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